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Friday 20th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Walker will be taking a short period of 

time away from school.  

 

During this time I will be full-time Headteacher and Mrs Bradley will be full-

time Deputy Headteacher.  

 

If you have any questions, please can I ask that you contact myself. 

 

 

Warm wishes 

 

 

 

Mrs Laura Toor 

Co-Headteacher 


